




























































































































































Dept. of Community Development 
#851-24000651-PLNG 
1510-8 4rd Street 
Tillamook 
OR 97141 

Twenty years ago I purchased a home at 7855 
Pine Beach Loop in Rockaway Beach. 
It has been a place of joy and safety for me 
and my family, including my granddaughter 
and toddler great grandson. Although I no 
longer live there full time it is still my favorite 
place on earth and I come for extended 
periods of time several times a year. 

I am writing to formally oppose the requested 
variance. This would conflict with community 
safety, public access, and environmental 
values of the Pine Beach Loop community. I 
urge you to consider this unfavorable 
precedent and deny it. 

Sincerely, 
Jen-Kala Price 
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